
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING                            August 29, 2024 
 
A special meeting of the School Board of Independent School District No. 518, Worthington, 
Minnesota, was held at the District Office, 1117 Marine Avenue, Worthington, Minnesota on August 
29, 2024, at 11:55 a.m. 
 
The following were present:  BOARD MEMBERS – Joel Lorenz, Steve Schnieder, Lori Dudley, Tom 
Prins, Erin Schutte, Matt Widboom, Adam Blume 
  
ADMINISTRATORS –Dave Skog, Director of Operations 
 
Absent:  John Landgaard, Superintendent and Josh Noble, Director of Instruction 
 
 
1. Motion by Member Blume, seconded by Member Schnieder and unanimously passed to 

approve the agenda for the August 29, 2024, Special School Board meeting. 
 

2. Motion by Member Schnieder, seconded by Member Dudley to reinstate and approve an out 
of state travel request for John Landgaard to attend the National Superintendent’s Conference 
in New Orleans, March 6-8, 2025.  Motion passed by roll call vote 4 to 3 with Members 
Schutte, Prins and Blume dissenting. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 
     
       Steve Schnieder, Clerk 
 
 
 
       Lisa Ahrenstorff, Deputy Clerk 


